Apartment Theresiengasse AKH Typ 2

Beschreibung
Modern living, perfect
public transport
connection and attractive
living area – that are
the key features of the
short term apartments
Theresiengasse.

Features

AKH 2 min of walking,
balcony (middle of the
year 2019), bedlinen and
sheets, coffee machine,
Dishwasher, dryer,
fridge, hair-dryer,
internet access, pans and
cutlery, pots, public
The building is a typical transport subway U6,
old Viennese building
tramway 43 and 44, TV &
with high ceiliings and
Multi Channel Satelite,
attractice design. The
washing machine
building was renovated a
few years ago and a lift
was added. You look
either to Theresiengasse
(a quiet lane) or have a
green view to a nice.
small park.
The location has a
perfect connection to
public transport via
station Alserstraße
(subwayline U6 and
tramways 43 and 44). You
can reach the historical

city center within a few
minutes. AKH (Allgemeines
Krankenhaus) is just
around the corner and can
be reached within 2
minutes of walking. So it
is a perfect place to
stay all persons who have
a relative staying in AKH
or if you are a doctor on
a scholarship or start
working in Viennas
biggest hospital. The
equipment of these
apartments is especially
designed for long term
stays of a few month with
a special working desk
and a fully equipped
kitchen.
kitchen oven and stove
microwave dishwasher
fridge with freezer
coffee machine
(nespresso) kettle
cooking utilities
All apartments at
Theresiengasse were
completely renovated in
early 2017 and newly
furnished. The kitchen is
fully equipped with pots,
pans, cutlery and all
basic cooking utilities –
all you need to start a
stay in Vienna. A
nespresso machine,
dishwasher, fridge, stove
and oven provide all
amenities you need. The
combined living/sleeping
room is spacious and has
a good dining table, a
comfortable sofa and a
LCD-TV and a working desk
for your studies and home
office. The double bed
can be completely hidden.
Wardrobes and small
dressers provide more
than enough space for all
your belongings.
RATES 1 month 3 month+ 5
month+ 1.210 Euro / month
1.100 Euro / month 1067
Euro / month Feel free to
contact us for any
further questions about

these apartments!
Points of Interest
Allgemeines Krankenhaus
(AKH) Evangelisches
Krankenhaus Krankenhaus
Goldenes Kreuz Medical
University of Vienna
University of Vienna
University of Natural
Resources and Life
Sciences, Vienna (BOKU)

Location
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